DR. MORRIS SELDIN
69-22 261st STREET
FLORAL PARK, NEW YORK 11004
Telephone 112 - 347-3146

April 28, 1985

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C.
Dear Sirs:

In New York, altho the Governor and
the Suffolk County Commissioner oppose the
licensing of the Shoreham nuclear plant
because they claim that the area cannot be
evacuated, the enclosed letter copies from
them directly contradict these statements.

Under the circumstances, whom is one to believe?

Very truly yours,

Morris Seldin

8505220022 850428 PDR ADDCK 05000322 H PDR IE35

COUNTY OF SUFFOLK



OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

PETER F. COHALAN

JOHN C. GALLAGHER CHIEF DEPUTY

April 3, 1985

Dr. Morris Seldin 69-22 261st Street Floral Park, New York 11004

Dear Dr. Seldin:

My office is in receipt of your letter concerning the county-wide disaster planning.

You noted in your letter that several of your relatives live in the Mastic Beach and Riverhead areas and you were concerned as to whether or not Suffolk County has in force available evacuation plans for that area.

Please be assured that Suffolk County through its department of Fire, Rescue and Emergency Services does in fact have a full scale disaster plan in force.

This workable plan would be coordinated by Commissioner Herb Davis of the Department of Fire, Rescue and Emergency Services.

If you need further information concerning the county-wide disaster plan, please contact Commissioner Davis at 286-5259.

I hope this information has been helpful to you in this matter.

Sincerely yours,

PETER F. COHALAN

SUFFOLK COUNTY EXECUTIVE

PFC/rjm



STATE OF NEW YORK DIVISION OF MILITARY AND NAVAL AFFAIRS PUBLIC SECURITY BUILDING STATE CAMPUS ALBANY, NEW YORK 12226-5000

MARIO M. CUOMO GOVERNOR COMMANDER IN CHIEF VITO J. CASTELLAND NAJOR SENERAL CHEF OF SENEY TO THE GOVERNMENT

State Emergency Management Office

April 11, 1985

Dr. Morris Seldin 69-22 261st Street Floral Park, New York 11004

Dear Dr. Seldin:

Governor Cuomo has referred your letter of March 11, 1985 to this office for response.

We share your concern for evacuation plans in the event of a catastrophe, natural or man-made. Plans of this nature are the responsibility of local government to develop and Suffolk County has developed a county-wide disaster plan for all hazards. The Long Island Planning Commission has developed a hazard specific plan which addresses hurricanes.

For more information regarding these plans I suggest you contact:

Mr. William E. Regan, Director Suffolk County Department of Emergency Preparedness P.O. Box 127, Yaphank Avenue Yaphank, New York 11980

Thank you for your interest in emergency management and for this opportunity to be of service.

Singerely,

Donald A. Devite

Director